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Subject Message from the President

To the Campus Community: 

I am pleased to announce that, effective immediately, I am naming 
Patrick Calabria to the position of University Media Relations 
Officer.  In this new, expanded role, Pat will be the chief officer 
responsible for the media relations and related communications 
efforts for the entire University.  He will report directly to me.  
Please join me in wishing Pat the best of luck in this new 
assignment. 

Shirley Strum Kenny
President  


